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George – 

What a great milestone – the company’s 
70th anniversary! Good luck with the 
new headquarters, branch locations, and 
with your new and improved technology 
(including the mobile app); you’re way 
ahead of the competition! I wish you 
continued success in 2020 and all it has 
to bring for you and Members 1st. 

Best wishes,

Bill & the Group

Bill Gladstone Group of NAI CIR
717 761 5070 ext 120
www.billgladstone.com

Congratulations, George! 


